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I am a concerned grandparent we need the strongest climate bills to protect our
environment! I am a hiker and x skier and I see the results of climate change many
places please protect our land so that our children and their children can enjoy our
wonderful state.The fossil fuel industry and polluters have benefited while we have
suffered the consequences of their greed.Thank you.
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